
 
 
 
 

West Salem Business Association 
Regular Meeting 

January 8, 2025 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 Noon by President Jennifer Hatz.  After introductions, the regular 
meeting commenced.  Guest speaker Kyle Boland of Coulee Health spoke to the membership 
about its opportunities for businesses and employees. 
 
Minutes 
Motion by Duane Kneifl, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the minutes of the December 
regular Board meeting as presented.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
Treasurer’s Reports 
The treasurer’s report for the month of December was reviewed, noting the Association has a 
general fund bank balance of $10,356.40 after reserved fund allocations for scholarships, West 
Salem Bucks, and a donation to the Lewis Park walking path.     
 
Motion by Duane Kneifl, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the Treasurer’s report as 
presented.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
Upcoming Events and Projects 
President Hatz reviewed upcoming business and area events.  She also reminded the 
membership that dues renewals are in progress, and if accounts are set to auto-renew, no further 
action is required.   The annual meeting and banquet is February 6, 2025, at the American Legion 
beginning at 5:30 p.m.  The banquet is in place of the regular monthly meeting.   
 
Motion by Jodie Curtis, seconded by Ashley Giese to adjourn the meeting at 12:55 p.m. to allow 
those present to enjoy lunch and socialize.  Motion approved by voice vote.   
 
 
 
       Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director 


